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CHEMISTRY and PHYSICS RECRUITING/ROAD SHOW 
Dr. Brandon, along with students Dana Lamberton (and her Dad) and Sandra Huneycutt, visited 
Highlander Academy in Red Springs for a recruiting/road show on February 17, 2017.  They did many 
demos over a 2 hour period.  The students loved seeing the various demos.  We appreciate your efforts, 
Dr. Brandon, for the wonderful work in taking our students and doing demos with the high school 
students.  This is a great tool to recruit students for our ‘3+2’ Program.  Thank you, Dr. Brandon, for your 
awesome work.   
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THE NORTH CAROLINA REGION 4 SCIENCE & ENGINEERING FAIR 

 

                      

                                          Dr. Roland Stout           Mrs. Carolyn Oxendine            Dr. Rachel Smith 
 
The 2017 North Carolina Region 4 Science & Engineering Fair was held on Saturday, February 18, 2017 in 
the Auxiliary Gym, Jones Health and Physical Education Center on the campus of UNC Pembroke.  This 
year’s science fair was the 36th year that UNCP has hosted the regional fair.  There were over 113 
projects entered from twelve different counties in the surrounding area.  There will be 29 projects going 
on to the state level competition.  Due to the generous support from a wide variety of sponsors, we 
were able to award an additional 33 special recognition awards, many with monetary prizes.  The  
department would like to give a special “thank you” to Dr. Roland Stout, Dr. Rachel Smith, and Mrs. 
Carolyn Oxendine for their remarkable work on our Region 4 Science Fair.  Great Job!  Also, thank you to 
the ones who served as judges on the NCSAS:  Dr. Jose D’Arruda, Dr. Siva Mandjiny, Dr. Steven 
Singletary, Dr. Maria Santisteban, Dr. Maria Pereira, Dr. Denise Edgell, Dr. Kaitlin Campbell, Dr. Crystal 
Walline, and Dr. Roland Stout.   
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RCC RECRUITMENT 

On February 22nd, Dr. Mandjiny spent the day at Robeson Community College.  There he was joined with 
Dr. Richard Gay in recruiting students for the Chemistry and Physics Department.    

 

FACULTY NIGHT 

The Faculty Appreciation Night was held on February 8, 2017.  Several students recognized Dr. 
Mandjiny for this special event. 
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OPEN HOUSE 

Open House at UNCP for students took place on February 11, 2017.  The Open House at UNCP means 
students can experience student life on our campus, explore their academic options, and meet 
admissions counselors and financial aid experts who will help them throughout their application 
process.  Thank you, Felicia, for being a part of open house and speaking with the students on behalf of the 
department.   
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